

# The Garbanzo Gazette

May 12, 2016



Growers Market's Weekly Newsletter

#### GROWERS BOARD 2016-2017

The 2016-2017 members of the Growers Market board of directors are: Myriah Davie, Doug Quirke (secretary), Rodney Tisdale (president), Richard Tetley and Michael Schapiro (treasurer). The lineup remains the same as in 2015-2016. --Milton

#### DRY GOODS NOTES

hello growers, sorry for the long silence, life gets buzy sometimes. we have some new/returning items you may have missed. first off we have organic, raw macadamia nuts back in stock for a possibly limited time. there were fewer droughts and fires last year so the harvest was a better one, united has them on sale so we brought them back for now, they are just under \$20.00 a pound and you will find them in the cooler. field roast burgers are back, \$1.47 each, in the big freezer. also in the freezer are two, count 'em two, new flavours of coconut bliss, cinnamon chocolate fusion and chocolate chip cookie. by popular demand we have bulk og brown sugar for all your baking adventures. those wonderful locals, sweet creek foods have created some new items, we've had their yummy pasta sauces for a little while (don't say it out loud, the kid's pasta sauce is sweetened with carrots!) and we now have their applesauces and apricot jam, give them a try. soon to arrive are bulk kalamata olives, in the cooler, and organic honey in 16 ounce jars and possibly half gallon jugs. don't forget we have hideaway bakery bread available, limited varieties due to their baking schedule.

there is a change with the butter we've been carrying for years, it is no longer available, sigh, so i'm trying other options over the next two or three months, let me know what you like. we can get red popcorn to go along with our yellow and white varieties, if you want it please say so. stone ground mustard has been out of stock all year, i've ordered spicy brown mustard to take the place for now.

that's all for now, thanks for being growers and a big thanks to all of our dedicated strawbosses and coordinatorsyou rock! sue

## STRAWBOSS POSITIONS AVAILABLE

Tuesdays night Orientation (6-630) sign up for every week or perhaps join on with a friend every other week...

Tuesday night closer 715 to approximately 800 This shift is needed every other week

Tuesdays: two cashiers spots available...thats because we need to fill the every other week shift which is approx from 530-730. Also, folks can choose to sign up to do that shift every week as well if they have the time to commit.

Thursday night cashier 6-730 (every other week)

Thursday night closer 715 to approximately 8/830 this shift is needed every week, so you can sign up to do this shift weekly or perhaps share it every other week with a friend!

NB. Thursday mornings before opening....(anytime between 12-230) are good times to earn a pumpkin. Please respect and understand that this is not a good time to shop. So if you would like to incorporate the two perhaps think about coming in to volunteer around 2 and then you can be there once we open at 230.

We also have two coordinator positions for members of the community that have been involved with Growers for a long deep breath. Who are committed, active and enthusiastic personalities that we can trust to add to our dedicated team. If you are interested please come in to Growers and talk to the coordinator on duty about filling out an application.

### **TOO MANY RAGS!**

Do you need more rags for your household? Take some of ours! We have too many to fit in the buckets. Do you have extra rags and want to drop them off somewhere? Please don't bring them to Growers. Take them to St. Vinnie's. Thanks.

Send submissions to garbanzo@lists.opn.org. Newsletter copy deadline is 5:00 pm Wednesday. Market hours are Tuesdays 5:30-7:30pm; Thursdays 2:30 to 7:30 pm and Fridays 10:00 am to 6:30 pm. An orientation to Growers is held each Thursday at 1:30. The Growers email list includes an electronic banzo, events notices, and other misc info. <a href="mailto:growers@lists.opn.org">growers@lists.opn.org</a> To subscribe via email, send a message to growers-join@lists.opn.org Growers Market: 541-687-1145.